
COBANK 2024 AMBASSADOR PROGRAM

Welcome to CoBank’s 2024 Ambassador Program

The Ambassador Program is designed to provide associates of CoBank and its 
affiliated associations an opportunity to expand their knowledge of public policy and 
the funding foundations of the Farm Credit System to become better prepared to 
defend them in Washington, DC, and at home. 

This advanced learning experience will provide a close look at how Farm Credit’s 
funding mechanism works and illuminate how we are perceived on Wall Street 
and by investors around the globe. Participants will also explore Farm Credit’s 
relationship to the federal government; learn how to better deliver Farm Credit’s 
message to political stakeholders; and get an opportunity to put that knowledge to 
work in meetings on Capitol Hill. 

As always, thank you for your time and commitment to supporting Farm Credit and 
CoBank. We look forward to spending time with each of you.

Thomas Halverson
President and Chief Executive Officer
CoBank


